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If you are unable to open any of the links visit our website at www.scaor.org 
or call Karen Kirwan at 831-464-2000 or send an email to kkirwan@scaor.org 

For a pdf version of this week’s eScoop click here or go to www.scaor.org/News & Events 

OFFICE  HOURS 
 

8:00am to 5:00pm Monday-Friday 
Every Thursday the office is closed from 

9:00-10:30am for a staff meeting 

2525 Main Street 
Soquel, CA 95073 
831-464-2000 
831-464-2881 Fax  

The SCAOR eScoop 

9/28   Buying Your Home with Reverse Mortgage 
10/7  Avoid the TEN BIGGEST Deal Killers! - Guy Berry is back! 
10/13 Homebuying Strategies with FHA Loans—Panel  

Click here for a complete list of classes being offered at SCAOR 

Coming Soon  

County Market  
Statistics 

  Brats n’  
Beers 

only $5.95!  

Clients Need Safety Tips, Too!  
The NATIONAL ASSOCIATION OF REALTORS® and 
SCAOR have worked hard to keep REALTOR® Safety 
foremost in everyone’s minds. But what about your cli-
ents? They, too, face some dangers in allowing strangers 
into their homes or visiting other people’s properties.  
Share this valuable advice with everyone, and you’ll help 
them learn to protect themselves against crime: 
Remind sellers that strangers will be walking through 
their home during showings or open houses. Tell them to 
hide any valuables in a safe place, including prescription 
medications and alcohol, as well as personal information 
such as bank statements that could be used for identity 
theft. Read more... 

Oktoberfest

Thursday, October 1 
4:00pm to 6:00pm 

at SCAOR 2525 Main St., Soquel 
 

We want to make sure there is plenty of food for 
everyone so please RSVP today to 831-464-2000. 

END OF SUMMER SALE! 
10% off EVERTHING  
in the SCAOR Store!  

Offer good until September 30, 2009 
(excludes lockboxes) 

You are invited to join us for a 
fun-filled evening of good food, 
hearty laughs, and a heck of a 
great time. Now is the time to 
stay connected with your peers 

and friends in the industry.  

The 5th annual “A Taste of Santa Cruz” on 
Thursday, November 5th needs YOU!!  The 
Santa Cruz Association of REALTORS® 

Housing Foundation’s annual fundraiser is quickly approaching 
and volunteers are needed to participate in the silent auction 
during the evening.  We’ve scheduled 45 minute shifts during 
the evening and your signing up for a shift will insure the suc-
cess of this year’s event.  Please select one or more of the 
following shifts and send an email to Jeanne Mulhern at 
Jeanne@MulhernRealty.com or Connie Landes at ConnieLan-
des@yahoo.com.  

Calling all Volunteers!  

5:15 pm – 6:00 pm 
6:00 pm – 6:45 pm 
6:30 pm -7:15 pm 
7:00 pm – 7:45 pm 
7:15 pm – 8:00 pm 
8:00 pm – table closing 

Pick a time slot (or two) then send 
an email to Jeanne or Connie .  

Please include your name & contact 
information along with which  

time slot(s) you prefer.   


